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#LWCCGO

This week & next week is “Invite a Young Adult” to the Light! Make sure you reach out and
invite someone to attend service with you. We are commanded in Matthew 28:19 to,

“...go and make disciples...” So Light of the World...Get Ready...Get Set...GO! #LWCCGO

ANNUAL MEETING: SAVE THE DATE

To all Light of the World Christian Church members — There will be an annual meeting on
Wednesday, December éth at 7pm. Please mark your calendar. Only church members may
be in attendance.

WOMEN'’S MINISTRY

Join us Saturday, November 18th from 9am-11:30am for the'Sister 2 Sister Fellowship: The

Value of Sisterhood". Our Guest Speaker: Min. Beverly Hagler-White, New Beginnings Fellowship
Church. We encourage ALL Women from LWCC to come out for this special fellowship.

Guests are always welcome. This event is free and a light breakfast will be served. We are
going to receive a Powerful Word from God and have a Great fime in the Lord!

ORDINATION SERVICE: SAVE THE DATE

Please join us on Sunday, December 3rd at 4opm to witness the ordination service of
Reverend-Elect Lisa Holland and Reverend-Elect Lynn Martin. Light refreshments will be
served immediately following the service.

SAGES MINISTRY

Join the Sages on Saturday, December 2nd at 12noon for their Annual Birthday Celebration.
Don’t miss the Fun, Fellowship and Food! Bring a gift for the Wheeler Mission Women's Shelter.
Register TODAY, at the Sages Table, in the Narthex. It will be sensational celebration!

VETERANS
In honor of Veterans Day, ALL Veterans of LWCC are asked to wear their uniforms to Service
on Sunday, Nov. 12th and bring your family and friends as we celebrate their service.

TUTORS NEEDED

Our youth are tutored by staff of Center for Leadership Development (CLD). CLD is looking

a qualified high school level math tutor. This is a paid position, Every Tuesday, from é6pm-7pm,
at the CLD location. If you are interested, please see Anderson White.

BABY DEDICATION

Baby Dedication will be Sunday, November 12th during the 10:30am worship service. Please
register online - www.lovelwcc.org/baby-dedication/ (this is a direct link). Any questions
should be directed fo our church office at 317-254-5922. Registration is required by the
deadline of Wednesday November 8th.
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